
 

 

 

 

UNITED NATIONS ASSISTED PROGRAM FOR SCAMMED VICTIMS.  
UNITED NATIONS COMPENSATION UNIT, IN AFFILIATION WITH THE 
COMPENSATION UNIT NEDBANK OF SOUTH AFRICA 

Dear Beneficiary,                
 

How are you today? Hope all is well with you and family? You may not understand why this mail 
came to you. We have been having a meeting for the passed 7 months which ended 5 days ago with the 
secretary to the UNITED NATIONS. This email correspondence is for just 10 selected people from 
our Raffle Draw Ballot (RDB), which has been scammed in any part of the world. The UNITED 
NATIONS have agreed to compensate them with the sum of US$500,000.00 each.  
 
This includes every foreign contractors that may have not received their contract sum, and people 
that have an unfinished transaction or international businesses that failed due to Government 
problems etc.  We found your name in our list and that is why we are contacting you to compensate 
you, and this has been agreed upon and signed.  
 
You are advised to contact Dr. Peter Adams, Head of Operation Department NEDBANK OF SOUTH 
AFRICA, as he is our representative in South-Africa. You should endeavor to contact him 
immediately for your Cheque/Irrevocable Bank Draft of USD$500,000. 00 to enable him deliver it to 
you. May we bring to your knowledge that this fund is in Bank Draft for security purpose, but you 
can clear it in any Bank of your choice. 
 
Therefore, you should send him your FULL NAME / TELEPHONE NUMBER AND YOUR 
CORRECT MAILING ADDRESS, where you want him to send the Draft to you. Once again below is 
the contact person in charge. When contacting him, you should address to him politely and in a 
proper manner. Do not contact any other external body except the below given entity to avoid falling 
into scammers or becoming victim of circumstance again.    
 
CONTACT PERSON: DR. PETER ADAMS 
POSITION:         HEAD OF OPERATION DEPT 
                   NEDBANK OF SOUTH AFRICA 
EMAIL:            operation.dept@live.co.za                  
                                 
Thanks and God bless you and your family. We Hope to hear from you on receipt of your Bank Draft. 
Making the world a better place. 
 

Regards, 
 
Secretary-General Ban Ki-Moon.    
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